
Dear Customer, 

This is with reference to KS E Notice No. PSX/N-7866 dated December 26, 2017 regarding S witching  

Off Of Trading Terminals of M/s Pearl Brokerage (Pr ivate) Limited. We would like to bring inform 

our valued customers that Pearl Br okerage (Pr ivate) Limited is a Lahor e Based Company and have 

no direct or indirect relation/association with Pearl Secur ities Limited (Karachi Based Company). 

With the Grace Of Allah (S.W.T) Pearl Securities Limited is very much Operational and there is no 

issue of any type with Pearl Secur ities Limited. 

In case of any query  kindly feel free to contact. 

 

Regards 

Chief Executive 

Pearl Securities Limited  

Phone No. 021-32461468-70 

 


